
LGOIMA responses received 27 May 2024 

Me�s is the consultants proposing both the DRYBASIN and the WETLAND. 

These are two of the many emails. We are unsure who the ‘one resident’ is and who the ‘mostly 

have the community on board’ are. Perhaps on Friday these persons will iden�fy themselves. 

 

 

This second email is also of interest. Who are the ‘residents’ who provided feedback. The Wetland 

proposal has been kept secret? 

 


